
      

June 2010

Dear Mr. Kibuuka,

On behalf of our school community, it was my honour to write this letter in 
support of your extraordinary program. We were extremely delighted to host a renowned 
Modern Batik Artist such as you at Woburn Junior Public. 

What a fabulous and enriching experience you provided for some of our grade 6 
students in February 2010. You provided a unique, creative and very structured workshop 
that provided the students with an enriched art experience. Over the course of the 4-day 
program, some of our grade 6 students learned about the process of creating a Modern 
Batik art piece, modes of expression, your personal art journey and cultural connections. 
The students were exposed to new mediums and materials not typically a part of a regular 
art program. You provided a clear, concise and well-paced program that created a very 
nurturing learning environment in which students created remarkable pieces of art.

Your dynamic teaching abilities engaged and captured the students from the onset 
of the program. You set high expectations for the process, product and their behaviours. 
The students were thrilled and focused each day to participate in the program and were 
able to tap into their learning and creative potential.

We thank you for sharing your expertise and enthusiasm for the arts, your love of 
teaching and your passion for fostering artistic expression in our youth. We are pleased to 
display the student’s exceptional artistic expression of themselves in our front hall. We 
have also decided to share these awesome student art pieces with the entire school 
community by featuring them in our 2010-2011 school calendar. Thank you, Mr. 
Kibuuka.

Sincerely,

Maxine Wray
Princial
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